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Date: Thursday, August 6, 2015 2:03:35 PM

The Narangba Rural Fire Brigade members make the following submission for consideration by the
 Finance and Administration Committee into the Workers’ Compensation and Rehabilitation and
 Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015.
 
The following recommendations are submitted for consideration.
·         The debating of the bill be aligned with that of other paid Queensland Fire and Emergency Staff

 (QFES).  We believe that we should receive the same benefits and considerations and the paid
 QFES staff, in the name of treating all members in a fair and equitable manner.

·         Requirements for rural fire fighters or volunteers to attend any specified number of exposure
 events be removed.

 
 
Regards
Raelene Rowland
Secretary
Narangba RFB
Mobile: 
email: 
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